
 TOWN OF LYSANDER 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of 

Lysander on Thursday, November 18, 2021 at Lysander Town Hall, 8220 Loop Road Baldwinsville, 

at 7:00 P.M. to consider the proposed Tarpon Towers II, LLC and Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems 

(Verizon) special use permit application for the construction of a 120’ cellular communications 

tower, located at 7780 Hicks Road, tax map number: 71.-02-53.0. 
 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance of the proposed cell 

tower extension will be reviewed by the Town Board of the Town of Lysander.   

Copies of the site plan are available for review at the office of the Town Clerk and on the Town 

of Lysander’s website: www.townoflysander.org.  By order of the Town Board of the Town of 

Lysander, dated October 21, 2021. 

      Town of Lysander 

  

      Dina Falcone, Town Clerk 
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